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report to Pulham St Mary Parish Council  -  March 2016 

 

Although the trustees have not received any applications for educational grants from 

individuals this year, we have been able to support several worthwhile activities and 

projects. 

The sensory garden at Hill House and the provision of an outside quiet area at 

Pulham School have both been helped, as well as the Silver Sunday activities and 

the children’s Christmas party held at the Pennoyer Centre. 

This year we were able to give cash gifts to ten parishioners to help them with their 

extra expenses at Christmas and we continue to support the Parish Church. 

Cllr Sue Ellam  

(Clerk to the trustees) 

 


